
Good Morning FMS!

● Today is Wednesday, October 4th, a Day 2 on your schedule.
● At this time, please stand for a moment of silence.

Please join me for the pledge to the flag.

Reminder: Students who are staying after school until their 4:00 practice
should report to the CAFETERIA at dismissal. If your practice is right after
school, please go directly to practice.

SAIS will be held in the Library after school.

Attention NJHS members. Please make sure you watch the meeting video
in google classroom and fill out the form that goes with it. There are a ton
of community service opportunities for the month of October, so make sure
you check them out!

The library is now open for full-period passes! If you have a class
called study hall on your schedule you can get passes to look for
books, read, research & do homework. Paper passes are available in
the library before 1st period and digital passes are available through
the Library Links app in classlink.

Looking to join a new club afterschool? Check out GSA with Ms.
Allaire & Mr. Allen! We will have our first meeting today, October 4
from 2:30-3:30. Come talk to Ms. Allaire or Mr. Allen in room 249
for more information. We hope to see you there!

Attention all students: Are you interested in photography? Do you
want to be a part of creating our FMS yearbook? Please sign up
outside Room 205 or 172 if you would like to attend our first
yearbook meeting of the year! It will take place today, Oct. 4th
immediately after school in Room 205. You can get picked up at
3:30 or there will be a bus to take you home at 3:45. We look
forward to seeing you there!



Be You will have their 2nd meeting Tomorrow, October 5th after
school in room 107. All students, grades 6 - 8 are welcome. If you
have any questions, please see Mrs. Blind or Mrs. Stewart in
Student Services.

Art club students: The first day of session 1 Art Club is today,
October 4th in room 131 after school.

While we are waiting for our shipment of new locks to be
delivered, the School Store will sell used locks for $3.00. These
locks are available to purchase immediately. They work fine and
are a good option if you have been waiting to purchase one.

This announcement is for the Set Design and Construction crew
for Little Mermaid. The schedule for the first half of October is in
the Little Mermaid Google Classroom. Please take a look for your
group, date and time.

Student council representatives please see the announcements in google
classroom.

The boys modified soccer team won a hard fought match on Tuesday vs a
strong Orchard Park team. Vinny Lupiani tied the game at the end of the 1st
half. As time was winding down, Jacob Riggs found the back of the net in
the last minute of play. Porter and Cullin played a solid game in net. Matt
and Aaron each tallied an assist.

Next week is Homecoming for our district! The middle school will be
participating by having a spirit week and pep rallies. The pep rallies will be
on Thursday, October 12th. Here are the dress-up days for next week:

Tuesday - pajama day
Wednesday - crazy sock day
Thursday - Falcon wear
Friday - Bills day



The Character Trait for October is Respect & Acceptance: For
example, I treat staff, peers, and community members with honor
and dignity. Be the Best Version of you, FMS!

Quote of the Week: “Everyday this week is a new opportunity for you to become
a better you!”


